
 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
                                Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Rev.  Darren Hood, Interim Minister of Music 

“ROBERTS HOME MUSEUM” 
 

The Piedmont Historical Society wishes to make you aware of 
the availability of the Roberts Home for rent, if you have visiting 
ministers, musicians, or others who might be seeking hotel  
facilities. Our present rate is $110.00 including tax for the night 
and includes accessibility to the entire home (2 bedrooms,  
kitchen, parlor, Wi-Fi, etc.) 
 

Information on renting the home is as follows: 
 

Roberts Home Museum 
“Night in the Museum” Hotel 

75 Southern Blvd. 
Piedmont, Al.  36272 

www.nightinthemuseum.com 
Rita Spears 256-343-3314 

 
Piedmont First Baptist Church 

105 North Main St. 
Piedmont, AL 36272 

Phone Number 256-447-9496   
Deacons on call : 24hrs.-A Day 

Chris Hanson 256-846-2502 
Kenny Ingram 256-689-9499 
Doug Rosser 256-239-2523 

January 26, 2020 

150th 

ANNIVERSARY 

First Baptist Church, Piedmont 
150th Anniversary Celebration Service 

 
9:30   Welcome and Special Guest Introductions, Bro. Michael 
 
9:40   Congregational Music, Dr. Kelly Garner 
 
Choir Special– “He Reigns” 
 
Congregational Song-”Victory In Jesus” 
 
Congregational Song-”Blessed Assurance” 
 
10:00  Mini Concert, Dr. Kelly Garner 
 
10:25  Choir Special- “Way Maker”—-(Offering) 
 
10:35  Special Presentations for 150th Anniversary Celebration 
 
Dr. Rick Lance, Alabama Baptist State Board of Missions 
 
Dr. Roger Willmore, Director of Missions, Calhoun Baptist Assoc. 
 
Dr. Lonette Berg, Executive Director, Alabama Baptist Historical 
 Commission 
 
Mr. John Merrill, Secretary of State, Alabama 
 
Mr. Bill Baker, Mayor, Piedmont 
 
Dr. Theresa Kizor, Piedmont Historical Society 
 
10:50  150th Celebration Sermon:   Dr. Philip Cooper 
 
11:20  Invitational Music, Dr. Kelly Garner 
 
*Dismiss for Catered Celebration Meal Immediately after Service 
Reservations Required 



Birthdays 

Sunday, Jan. 26th 

       150th Anniversay Celebration Service 

 All evening services cancelled tonight 

Tuesday, Jan. 28th 

 GRMC, Goody bags & lunch 

  Meet at Church, 10:30 a.m. All welcome!! 

Wednesday, Jan. 29th 

 Bible Study 6:00 p.m. 

 Youth, 3rd floor, 6:00 

  Parables-Music & Drama, 5:15-6:45 p.m. 

 Choir 7:00 p.m. 

Sunday, Feb. 2nd 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

 Church Council Mtg. 4:30 p.m. (Rose Room) 

 Awana Clubs 5:30-6:30 p.m. 

 Evening Service 5:30 p.m. 

 

Welcome to all our guests and former Pastors 
and workers. It is a blessing to be able to 

Commemorate this milestone with you. 

Jan. 26th-Feb. 2nd 

 Babies:        Brenda Smith, Heather McDivitt 

Toddlers 1:     Susan Wiggins, Jane Pentecost  

 2’s & 3’s:      Cassie & Rylie Holbrooks 

 4’s & 5’s:      Jessica Bass, Laura Parris                    

 Security:        Jimmy Donaldson, Gene Williams 

Children’s Church: Chris & Kim Hanson    

             You may swap with someone if there is a need to. 

Babies:            CHILDCARE 
Toddlers 1:           

 2’s & 3’s              WILL BE  

 4’s & 5’s        

 Security:          PROVIDED   

 Children’s Church: NO CHILDREN’S CHURCH 

Jan. 27th 
Dawn Smith 
Carrie Smith 

Jan. 28th 
Goldie Spears 

Teri Haney 
Jan. 29th 

Martha Garner 
Chandra Luker 

Jessica Bass 
Ally Harper 

Jan. 31st 
Janice Shears 

Kaleb Thomason 
Daisy Steed 

Feb. 1st 
Kenneth Alan Hunt 

Forrest Lester 
Feb. 2nd 

Alivia McGatha 
 

SUNDAY,  Jan. 26th 

SUNDAY,  Feb. 2nd 

FBC E-MAIL 
 PRAYER MINISTRY 
If you are interested 
in becoming a part 
of the First Baptist 

Church E-mail  
prayer ministry, 
please give your 
name, phone # & 
Email address to 

Ronnie Morrow or 
send it to him at: 

me-
meandpops@hotmail.com 

or call him  
at 256-447-2841. 

 
As the members of the past who have 
already gone on before us to reap 
their reward, it is our prayer that 
each of us will humbly seek God
love and direction in our lives and 
that each of us will labor with 
courage in the faith till we too are 
called away into the rich history and 
heritage of the 
because
“
Father
the Kingdom (St. Luke 12:32).
 

To our church family: Dear friends, 
thank you so much for your pray-
ers, your cards, your visits and for 
your caring. Without you all, life 
would be a bigger challenge than it 
is. Glen and I love each and every 
one of you.     The Frachiseurs

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

         YOUTH MISSION TRIP 

The youth, grades 6-12, will be 
going to Mission Lab in New  
Orleans, Louisiana on June 7-12, 
2020. More info to come! Any 
questions see Whitney Grimes. 

D-LIFE GROUPS 
Please sign up for D-Life Groups. 
Sign up sheets and sample lessons 
are on the WMU Table. Call the 
Church Office 256-447-9496 or Pam 
Jones 256-405-7440 for more info. If 
you feel led to start a D-Life group, 
please contact Pam. You can have a 
small group to start and break off if 
it grows larger.  Thank you! 

From the Pages of the 
“Little Flock” 

 
As the members of the past who have 
already gone on before us to reap 
their reward, it is our prayer that 
each of us will humbly seek God’s 
love and direction in our lives and 
that each of us will labor with  
courage in the faith till we too are 
called away into the rich history and 
heritage of the “Little Flock”,  
because…. 
“Fear not, little flock; for it is your 
Father’s good pleasure to give you 
the Kingdom (St. Luke 12:32). 
  Jesus Christ 

WMU COOKBOOKS 
The 150th Anniversary WMU 
Cookbook will be on sale  
today for $10.00. The cost will 
help offset some expense of 
our Celebration. 
They should also be taking  
orders for the 150th  
Anniversary “Little Flock” 
book. Dr. Ben Ingram has 
worked on getting all the  
information gathered for  
publishing. 

To our church family: Dear friends, 
thank you so much for your pray-
ers, your cards, your visits and for 
your caring. Without you all, life 
would be a bigger challenge than it 
is. Glen and I love each and every 
one of you.     The Frachiseurs 

Words cannot express the feeling 
in our hearts. Thank you for being 
with our family during this diffi-
cult time. Your thoughts, prayers, 
and words of sympathy will always 
be remembered. Love Always, 
         Lennie White Family 

Dear First Baptist of Piedmont: 
Thank you for your continued  
support. We are so blessed to have 
partners like you. Thank you so much 
for your financial support of  
Nehemiah Teams! We could not do it 
without you! May God continue to 
bless your Church, Pastor, strengthen 
your unity and make Bold your  
prayers. We love and are thankful for 
YOU!        Nehemiah Teams 
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